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November 26, 2019

Red Deer Public Schools
Facility Services

4230 — 58 Street

Red Deer, AB T4N 2L6

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing this letter to recommend the services of Goldwing Construction Inc.

Last summer Goldwing Construction was awarded the project to replace the gym ceiling at Eastview
Middle School in Red Deer. The project was completed within budget, and to our pleasant surprise a week
earlier than scheduled. The Project Manager Jay Ladiana and Site Supervisor, Gary Guindon always
followed through with all tasks and communicated effectively with our team and our consultants. The
project was a success because of Jay’s management of the project and Gary’s problem solving skills.

During the closing inspection of the project there were no outstanding items to be addressed.

I would highly recommend Goldwing Construction Inc. because of their high level of professionalism and
project commitment.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or require additional information.

Sincerely,

Peter Faymakis P.Eng. M.Eng.
Director of Facility Services

Red Deer Public Schools _
Email: peter.farmakis@rdpsd.ab.ca
Phone: (403) 342-4421

Fax: (403) 342-3765



